
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: CWi/CSC 

 

 

6 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year to celebrate Easter we would like to invite all parents/carers of children in Nursery, Reception,  

Year 1 and Year 2 to watch our Easter Bonnet Parades.  

 

We will host two different parades one for EYFS and one for KS1. 

 

EYFS- Wednesday 20 March at 9.00 am  

KS1- Thursday 21 March at 9.00 am  

 

As part of the event, the children will parade in the ‘hats’ they have made at home before the winners will 

be decided by our very own Student Leadership Team.  Prizes will be given for the winning hats in each year 

group.  

 

We are delighted to announce that our Easter Fayre will be coming back with a bang on Friday 15 March in 

the KS1 and KS2 Hall. We will then welcome parents and carers to join in the festivities from 2.15 pm onwards 

where you will be able to collect your child and explore the fayre together.  During the event there will be 

opportunities for you to support the school by playing Easter themed games or purchase any gifts at the stalls.  

All children must be accompanied by a parent/carer to go around the fayre and as such, you will be able 

to sign your child out from their class.  If you are unable to accompany your child/ren, please let the class 

teacher know if another adult will be taking them round.  If a child is not able to be collected, they will be 

taken around the fayre by their class teacher.    

 

There will be many spectacular stalls for you to enjoy: 

 

• Easter Face Painting, 

• Name the Rabbit,  

• Easter Egg Tombola  

• Pull-a-teddy, 

• And many other stalls to visit and prizes to be won including an Easter Hunt! 

 

In order for us to run our events we rely heavily on donations, please see the list below of the donations in 

which we require.  

 

Easter Eggs, teddies, bottles of wine, water, easter themed chocolate.  

 

Instead of the ‘MEGA Easter Egg Raffle’ this year, we are going to have the eggs as part of an Easter tombola 

during the Easter Fayre. Last year we had over 100 eggs donated for the raffle! Any donations would be 

greatly appreciated but may we ask that they are brought to school by Wednesday 13 March. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs C Wilby 

Associate Principal 


